
Good morning Latimer Families, this morning Jordan Tinney
shared the new mask wearing updates. You can watch the video 

here: https://vimeo.com/509853549. 

Here are the highlights:
A change in the guidelines state that masks can now be safely 

worn by school aged children and they do have a role to play in 
helping prevent the spread of Covid-19. 

While it does continue to be a family choice for elementary aged 
students, we encourage all students to bring a mask.  If you do 

not have one your child can come and get a mask from the office.  

4 things you can do to help stop the spread:

wash your hands
keep your distance

watch for symptoms and stay home if you're sick
if you're on the move wear a mask

https://vimeo.com/509853549

